TOWN OF WINCHENDON
OFFICE OF THE TOWN MANAGER

109 Front Street, Dept. 1, Winchendon, MA 01475-1758
__________________________________________________________________________________
Telephone (978) 297-0085   Fax: (978) 297-1616
jsultzbach@townofwinchendon.com

TO:		Board of Selectmen

FROM:	Justin Sultzbach, Town Manager

DATE:		April 11th, 2022

RE:		ARPA Update
Board Members,

[bookmark: _GoBack]As you know, our team has endeavored to provide periodic updates on the use of our ARPA funds. I am happy to report a handful of projects have come in under budget, meaning those remaining funds can be put to work in other areas. 

We would like to highlight the Railroad Street project which is nearing completion. This grant-funded initiative called for the use of concrete sidewalks in its design. With the re-construction of Central Street calling for the use of granite, and for the sake of consistency throughout downtown, we asked that the project be priced out for granite. Beyond appearance, the granite is also more durable and will require less maintenance over the coming decades. 

The difference in cost would be roughly $50,000 for a total of $56,600. We would also be purchasing the original concrete curbing to be put to use in other areas in town (a much lesser $5,785 expense). Should there be no objection, we are proposing to use the savings from other projects to cover this cost. The total expense would be $62,385. A full review of the updated ARPA spreadsheet will be included on Monday. 
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